
Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 

June 12, 2007 
 

Attendees:  Frank Oakley, John Feldt, and Billy Gunnin Fayette County Recreation Commission 
       Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
        Tony Parrott, Facilities Division Director, Fayette County 
                     Jack Smith, County Commissioner 
        

Having a quorum, Frank Oakley, Chairman, called the meeting to order 
 
Minutes were not available for approval 

 
Old Business:  
 

• SCORP 
• Anita asked everyone to look over the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) State Comprehensive Outdoor 

Recreation Plan (SCORP) document which is now on the DNR website.  Anyone with any comments or suggestions 
should send to DNR by the end of the month. 

 
New Business: 
 

• Park SOP 
• Incident involving a Gator Vehicle was reviewed.  Anita submitted a draft of some standard operating procedures (SOP).  

Suggestion was made to talk with county attorney on whether to have liability waiver vs. SOP. 
 

• Evaluation of Park Needs and Allocation of Money 
• Budget was distributed.  Commissioners were asked to review budget request and county-wide needs assessment to 

make sure items are still relevant and needed.  Commissioners were also asked to prioritize needs so appropriate funding 
is requested/recommended.  Suggestion to spend time reviewing both the needs assessment and the budget at the next 
meeting. 

 
• Association Reports 

• Suggestion was made to hear from a different association each month throughout the year regarding what their 
goals/objectives, needs, desires may be.   Outline of type of presentation that should be made by the associations will be 
discussed at the next meeting. 

 
• Tour of Park 

• Suggestion to tour parks when associations make their presentation should weather permit. 
 

• Baseball Tournaments 
• Brooks hosting State Little League Baseball Tournament July 21-27 
• Fayette County Baseball hosting USSSA World Series July 22-28 
 

• Next Meeting 
• July meeting will not be held in order to give Recreation Commissioners time to review needs assessment and budget. 

 
 
With no other business to address, the June 12, 2007 meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anita Godbee 
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